
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

July 7, 2020 

 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held at: 6:00 PM July 23rd at the 

Milton Town Hall, 424 White Mountain Highway, Milton NH concerning a request by 

Daniel Jackson for a Variance from Article III of the Milton Zoning Ordinance, relief 

from Front Setback, relief from Side Setback and Article XIII, relief from Wetlands 

Buffer Setback for property located at 240 Bolan Rd. Milton (Map 23 Lot 76-3) in the 

Low Density Residential Zone.  

 

Copies of the application and corresponding information is available for your review at 

the Milton Land Use Office or on the Town of Milton Website www.miltonnh-us.com  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact Milton Town Hall, 603-652-4501 ext. 5 if you should 

have any questions or concerns.  

 

 

Milton Zoning Board of Adjustment 
PO BOX 310 

MILTON NH 03851 

(603) 652-4501 X5 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
Thursday, July 23, 2020 

6:00 PM 
 

http://www.miltonnh-us.com/

